Consultation survey on Ontario’s Seniors Strategy
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3. Your privacy matters
About the consultation survey
Ontario’s government is putting seniors first by engaging with the public on the development of a government-wide seniors strategy, first announced in the 2019 Ontario Budget.
The feedback gathered will help inform the new government-wide strategy to improve the lives of seniors and provide the supports and resources to help them live independently, ensure their safety and security, connect them to the community, and help them achieve greater financial security and social connections.
How to participate
We want to hear ideas and feedback from:
· seniors and their families
· the people who care for seniors
· organizations that support seniors
· advocacy groups, libraries, retirement homes associations
· long-term care homes, hospitals, community care access centres.
· doctors’ offices and pharmacies
Submit your feedback through our online survey.
If you wish to provide any additional information or comments, please have your say by sending us an email or letter with your advice and recommendations.
By e-mail:  OntarioSeniorsStrategy@ontario.ca
By mail:
Ontario’s Seniors Strategy Consultation
Seniors Policy and Programs Division
Ministry for Seniors and Accessibility
777 Bay Street, Suite 601C
Toronto, ON M7A 2J4

